
IMPORTANT NOTICE 

Measures adopted by TBU in Zlín 

due to the increasing risk of spread of Coronavirus 

If you returned from Italy, China, South Korea, Hong Kong, Iran, Japan or 
Singapore in the period after 22 February 2020, please immediately limit your 
contact with TBU to phone calls and texts only. This regulation applies to all 
component parts of TBU (Library and Halls of Residence and Refectory included). 
 
You will find detailed information in the Rector’s Decree No. 6/2020. 
 
 

Measures adopted by the Ministry of Health 

of the Czech Republic 

due to the increasing risk of spread of Coronavirus 

If you return from Italy in the period after 7 March 2020, you are obliged to 
contact your general practitioner! 
 
 
For detailed information, please refer to the report issued by the Ministry of 
Health of the Czech Republic. 

https://www.utb.cz/mdocs-posts/rectors-decree-no-rr-6-2020/
http://www.mzcr.cz/Cizinci/dokumenty/ministry-of-health-issues-an-extraordinary-measure-of-quarantine-for-persons-ret_18656_2649_23.html
http://www.mzcr.cz/Cizinci/dokumenty/ministry-of-health-issues-an-extraordinary-measure-of-quarantine-for-persons-ret_18656_2649_23.html

